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Mainlines are about half way around the Port Charles lobe. The turn by the 
dock heading back is where the trackage is located. Some decking needs to 
be added before those two lines can be completed. The old Fells Point 
Station was found and was temporarily placed to allow for tracks to be 
fitted.  
 
The elevated section along the meeting room wall now has the old Rockville 
Station structure in place.  This image shows the mainline that connects the 
coal mine/lumber camp lobe to the Port Charles lobe. 
 
A small section that connects the exit of the main yard to the Port Charles lobe 
still to be constructed.  There is a small, projected engine facility in that area. 
That is still to be resolved.  
 
Here are some overall photos of the progress.  

 
The elevated section heading to Port Charles (upper)                                                                  The coalmine area 

 

 
Union Station in Rockville with locomotive (to scale)                                                             The waterfall and trestle at the end of the coal mine 

 
While placing the representation of the power house for the papermill, the  alert signal that will indicate 
occupancy on the drill track was illuminated. The sample oversized windows are being tested to meet the 
prototype building sample. 

 


